Dear Parents:
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is your child’s “Homework Folder” for the 2017-2018 school year.  Your child is responsible for taking this folder home daily and returning it back to school on the following day.  The left hand side pocket is labeled “YOURS TO KEEP” and the right side pocket is labeled “RETURN TO SCHOOL”.  The “RETURN TO SCHOOL” side will consist of homework assignments and/or special communication that will need to be returned to school.  The “YOURS TO KEEP” side will consist of informational flyers, graded assignments/assessments, and other communication that will not need to be returned to school.  Only one folder per student was purchased.  Therefore, I am respectfully requesting that you encourage your child to take very good care of the folder.
As always, your cooperation and support are sincerely appreciated. 
Thank You!!!
Mrs. Drop   
